Dear Families,

Happy New Year and most importantly welcome to a new year of Scouting at <INSERT SCOUT GROUP>! We hope that this year will be a great Scouting year for everyone.

You should hear from your Section Leaders as well, but just a reminder that our programs will start up again on the following dates:

• Joeys: <INSERT DATE AND TIME>
• Cubs: <INSERT DATE AND TIME>
• Scouts: <INSERT DATE AND TIME>
• Venturers: <INSERT DATE AND TIME>
<REMOVE ANY NON-EXISTENT SECTIONS>

There’s so much to look forward to for all sections this year; lots of great activities to come along to and be involved in.

A reminder as we return to Scouting to keep COVID safe as well:
· If you feel unwell please don’t attend Scouting activities
· <INSERT DETAILS OF YOUR CHECK IN/OUT PROCEDURES WITH COVID>
· Remember current social distancing requirements

After last year, I am looking forward to diving back into a full Scouting program with everyone. Together, let’s make 2021 an adventure like no other! Enjoy the rest of your holidays and we’ll see you all at the start of Term 1.

Yours in Scouting,
<INSERT NAME>
Group leader
<INSERT SCOUT GROUP>
<INSERT CONTACT INFO>
